
WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings to Participate in the Berenberg US CEO Conference

November 2, 2020

PHOENIX, Nov. 02, 2020 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings Corp. (“WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings” or the “Company”)  (Nasdaq:
WSC), a North American leader in turnkey modular space and portable storage solutions, today announced that Brad Soultz, Chief Executive Officer,
and Tim Boswell, Chief Financial Officer, will host virtual private meetings and participate in a fireside chat during Berenberg’s US CEO Conference on
Friday, November 13, 2020. The meetings will be held by appointment only. The fireside chat will take place at 11:00 a.m. EST.

About WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings 

WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings trades on the Nasdaq stock exchange under the ticker symbol “WSC”. Based in Phoenix, Arizona, WillScot Mobile Mini
Holdings is a North American leader in turnkey modular space and portable storage solutions. It was formed in 2020 upon the merger of leaders in the
modular space and portable storage markets. Together the WillScot and Mobile Mini brands operate approximately 275 locations across the United
States, Canada, Mexico, and the United Kingdom with a combined fleet of over 350,000 portable offices and storage containers. They lease turnkey
office space and storage solutions for temporary applications across a diverse customer base in the commercial and industrial construction, retail,
education, health care, government, transportation, security and energy sectors. They create value by enabling customers to add space efficiently and
cost-effectively – when the solution is perfect, productivity is all the customer sees.

Additional Information and Where to Find It

Additional information can be found on the company's website at www.willscotmobilemini.com.

Contact Information

Investor Inquiries:

Mark Barbalato

investors@willscotmobilemini.com

Media Inquiries:

Scott Junk

scott.junk@wllscotmobilemini.com

Source: WillScot Mobile Mini Holdings Corp.

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=os4C-QgfAwkD4HQttd6imL_At43Q-P6Vq754TAcvHkPX2PvxWpqUpPnzZ2IOgPWX0tPiBFii2s164i-rig4tiV0P6ebFLzlsimo9Hbtx9EGp2oGueKe58wUdj-eX3dOj
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=HCRSVfn3glRVRWiQphQo6zcPhLhyosV6iZXV1V5bRsMNWD12z7HcnEtVrGAHwEgwZWW5nh1_qphbYj-LOpn7uxEABzhm2qXTkv2m45SgPmzwcroN5kxgnmttWBW0yBtz
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=ysAW2OoDyebRReT7jBGrWXsppOAnVYyTNWz1RmY0zqx7Ycvso8UgwKAvughKilnlztw-Vz4EL75kgCDeKKeo16zYL2RBdnhCk-P7J9_xWNAFymLGCCF-hdWOv7tm1y7o
https://www.globenewswire.com/NewsRoom/AttachmentNg/186680aa-71fb-4e07-ae41-bd64b1d65c60

